
 

Newsletter 

Upcoming dates  

Thursday 20th February: 

Last day of spring 1 half term 

Friday 21st INSET day:   

School closed 

Monday 3rd March: 

School opens for Spring Term 2  

Thursday 6th March : 

World Book Day 

CHANGED DATE: Monday 10th March: 

School Eisteddfod 

NEW DATE: Wednesday 12th March:  

Class 4 trip to Chester Zoo (more 

information to follow) 

Friday 14th March: 

Caffi Cymraeg + Eisteddfod  

competition entries exhibition in 

school hall 

Friday 21st March: 

Red Nose Day+ H.S.A donut sale 

Friday 11th April: 

Last day of Spring Term 

Monday 28th April: 

School reopens for  

Summer Term 1 

Monday 5th May: 

Bank Holiday, school closed 

Friday 23rd May: 

School closes for half term 

Wednesday 18th-Friday 20th June:   

Class 4 trip to Nant-BH  

Outdoor Centre 

Friday 27th June: 

Year 6 moving up day to  

Castell Alun High School 

Friday 11th July: 

End of year Leavers’ Disco 

Friday 18th July: 

Leavers’ Service 9.30 am 

Last day of Summer Term 

Weekly Attendance 

Please remember that St John’s is 

a nut free school, so please do not 

send any snacks or sandwiches 

which  
contain nuts.  Thank you. 

Day Event 
Dydd Llun 

  
3rd February 

WEEK 2 Newydd School Menu 

Clarinet lessons 

Class 3 outdoor visit to Glan-Llyn 

After-school football, 4.15 pm finish 

 
 

Dydd Mawrth 
 

4th February 

 

Classes 1 and 2 PE kits please and 

Forest School for year 1’s 

Guitar lessons 

 

Class 3 outdoor visit to Glan-Llyn 

 

NO Clwb Mrs Griffith 

Dydd Mercher 
 

5th February 

 

Violin and piano lessons 

Classes 4 PE kits please 

 

Class 3 First Experience 

 Music Concert at William Aston Hall—

school uniform and a snack needed 

please 

 
Dydd Iau 

 
6th February 

 

 

Dydd Gwener 
 

7th February 

 

H.S.A. Crazy hair day 

 

H.S.A. School Disco at the British Legion  

Follow Us on Twitter @YsgolSantIoan 

Dydd Gwener 31 Ionawr 2025 
 

Class 1 95.61% 

Class 2 98.93% 

Class 3 98.85% 

Class 4 97.41% 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  The church is having  

surveying work carried out for the whole of next 

week (3rd to 7th Feb).  A section of the car park 

will be fenced off for their use.  To ease congestion, 

please walk wherever possible. Thank you in  

anticipation of your patience . 


